
Earth ​Day-​Green​ Fair ​Poster​ Contest 
 
Dear Students of Woodland School, honestly please do a poster,  

 
For this Earth Day the 4th grade Reach TOO! is going to have a table 

at the Watchung/Warren Green Fair, which will be held on ​Sat. May 11​. We 
encourage all students in 2nd through 5th grade to make a poster based on 
saving the earth (please make your poster based on your grade’s topic 
below). Mrs. Pellegrino will help us judge the posters based on the most 
creative, understandable, and the most on-topic poster​. One poster per 
grade will be chosen, and two posters per person can be entered. The 
winning posters will be hung up at the Green Fair! ​All ​of the participants will 
get a small gift.​ We will announce the winners of each grade on the 
Woodland News, so please make some posters! 

 
Each grade will have a different topic for their poster​: 

5th Grade​ ​- Saving Energy 3rd Grade​ - Recycling 
4th Grade​ - Composting 2nd Grade​ - Planting Trees  

Remember: These are the rules:  
● This is ​OPTIONAL 
●  It is a ​HOME​ project 
●  ​PLEASE ​MAKE IT ​COLORFUL 
● You may be in ​GROUPS​ ​as long as everyone is in the same grade 
● The poster has to be ​HANDMADE 
● PLEASE RETURN BY: ​Monday, April 22 (after Spring break) 

 
THANK YOU​! 

 


